
 

 

 

 

 

Extension of Auditing Notification  

June 15, 2020 

Dear Provider,  

NH Healthy Families is ensuring that we continue to support and offer our providers additional time for 

submitting documentation and medical records during the COVID-19 pandemic. We are extending 

provider appeals and routine related auditing notification by an additional sixty (60) days. 

The end date for this extension for will be through September 1, 2020.  

To ensure you are keeping your environment safe from the coronavirus, please refer to the CDC 
guidelines below.  
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/workplace-school-and-home-guidance.pdf 
 
Please contact Provider Services at 1-866-769-3085 with any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
NH Healthy Families 
Ambetter from NH Healthy Families 
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